
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

11th March 2020 
 

Reception visit to Bristol Aquarium  
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Third time lucky!  
 
We have managed to rearrange our trip to Bristol Aquarium on Friday 3rd April (the last day of term).  
 
All previous arrangements will remain the same: 
We will travel by coach leaving school after registration so please ensure your child arrives at school promptly. We will 
arrive back for the end of the school day. The children need to be dressed in school uniform but please ensure they 
also have a warm coat with them. 
 
To ensure the enjoyment and safety of the children we would love for some of you to join us as parent helpers. If you 
are able to come, please let us know below by Friday 27th March at the very latest. 
 
Packed lunches which have been ordered will be prepared by the school kitchen. Drinks are not provided so please 
ensure you send your child with a water bottle (named). If your child brings in a packed lunch from home, please send 
it in a named lunchbox.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Pike and Mrs Boswell 
Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


